
                                                                                                                   

Office News: CLOSED Monday Oct 9th for Thanksgiving. Closing EARLY Thursday Oct 16th due to Election, We will be 

closing @ 5:00. Please make arrangements to have your child picked up by this time.        

The children will be enjoying the weather while its still wonderful!! 

HALLOWEEN PARTY: Tuesday Oct 31st!! It’s goiing to be spppooookkktacccuuulllaarrrr!!! Come and join us for 

the fun!!

Caterpillar Room: Welcome to Aurora and Piper!! Colby is soo glad you’ve joined her. Sad to see our other friends 

gratuate to the Jr. Tod room – Avina & Nathan. Halloween n Thanksgiving are our main themes this month!! Hand print 

Turkeys, gluing feathers and scarrrreyyy halllloooowwweeennn ghost footprints n spoooky slime  are just someof our 

crafts!!! Look for all of our crafts ! 

Butterfly News: Welcome to Yaseen, Hunter, Avina, Nathan we are going to have a blast! Enjoying the fall 

weather and having some good times in the side yards and going for walks in the stroller. Thanksgiving, Fall trees,

Numbers … 1…2…3…4… Nursery, and of course Halloween!! Snacks in the sunshine while they can!

Ladybug News: Hi and welcome to our room: Teya & Minkun. We have to say have fun in the 3 yr room- Rachel, Jackson, 

& Dylan. All about Me, Fall – Leaves, Thanksgiving, Alphabet and Halloween. These little flyers will still be flying around 

and playing outside visiting the duck pond and soooo much more…. Check Out their BUCKET LIST in the room!!

Bunny News: Welcome to your new room Rachel, Jackson and Dylan. We all want to say it will be sad to see our friend 

Colton leave us, BUT he’s on to Big Brother duties! Congratulations Big Guy!! Anum has left us and moved to the USA 

enjoy the sunshine and have a wonderful adventure, come back to visit!! Nathan H & Noah hopped to the Dino room. We 

will be hopping all over the neighborhood to enjoy the weather. We will be learning songs and reading stories about 

Halloween, Thanksgiving and Fall. Look for our awesome crafts this month!!! 

Dinosaur News: Nathan & Noah hopped on over this month, we are sad to say goodbye to Toni have a great time in your 

new adventure. We will be learning about Thanksgiving, Fall, Halloween and Science fun!! We are Still going to be 

stomping through the neighborhood while the weather is still nice. Look for all of our crafts and ask us about our Science!!

PARENTS: Flu season is headed our way!! 
The 2017/18 Influenza Immunization Program will begin October 23, 2017.

Influenza immunizations will be offered, free of charge, to all Albertans six months of age and older, through AHS

clinics, pharmacies and physicians.

Plan ahead to arm yourself and your family against influenza this season!

   

OCTOBER 2017

http://www.albertahealthservices.ca/influ/
http://www.albertahealthservices.ca/influ/

